Paulina Engelbrecht

From: Paulina Engelbrecht

Sent: Monday, 09 May 2022 10:17
To: ‘ela@met.gov.na’

Subject: FW: Your application is verified
Attachments: A3196379_#1_2,jpg

Good Morning,

I just like to follow-up on the following application “APP-003701”. The original documents that are requested below
was couriered to the office of the Environmental commissioner. Please see the slip attached from the courier
company. Your response will be appreciated.

Kind Regards

From: Ministry of Environment and Tourism <eie@met.gov.na>
Sent: Wednesday, 13 April 2022 09:57 PM

To: Paulina Engelbrecht <pengelbrecht@swkmun.com.na>
Subject: Your application is verified

S
REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA
Ministry of Environment, Forestry & Tourism

_LIBEK

2022-04-13

Dear Paulina Engelbrecht ,

This email serves to inform you that your application APP-003701 has
been verified

Taking the following into considerations:

» Location of the project
» Polution potential
» Scale of operation of the project

Please upload the following documments:

» Copy of Environmental Certificate (ECC) previously Issued



« Updated EMP to effect Renewal/ Amendment

+ Project Site Area (map) with clear coordinates, e.g -22.664250°
14.551275°

 Curriculum Vitae of designated EAP to manage the assessment
process as per Regulation 3 & 4

 Confirmation of screening notice received (through email) in
terms of assessment procedures (Section 35 (1)(a)(b) of the
Environmental Management Act, No 7 of 2007)

Please login onto our portal to upload required documents, if any
https://eia.met.gov.na

Thank you

Phillip Troskie Bulding
P/Bag 13306, Windhoek | Tel: +264 61 284 2111 | DEA: +264 61 284 2701

Please do not reply directly to this email. It was sent from an unattended mailbox.
Correspondences can be done on the portal or please use
eia@met.gov.na



